
 

    
   

 

 

 

Our ref: MMY/328.LCO 

24th September 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Year 7 Maths and Science Groups 
  
There will be some changes to your child’s timetable on Monday. Now that students have finished their CAT 4 
tests we have been able to regroup them in Maths and Science accordingly. This may cause changes to other 
parts of their timetable, including PSHE. A new timetable will be issued to the Year 7 students on Monday. 
  
As you may be aware, currently students are being taught in their tutor groups for these subjects. Students will 
now be taught in classes that have been grouped according to students’ attainment and skills. They will continue 
be taught by specialist teachers across both subjects. 
  
Should you have any further queries about this change, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs T Goodman for 
general enquires, or myself Kelly-Anne Taylor (Director of Maths) or Becky Leverington (Director of Science). 
 
Can I also use this opportunity to let you know that there will be a Tripod Evening on Thursday 21 October for all 
Yr 7 parents and carers.  This will be an opportunity to meet with your child's tutor and discuss how the transition 
to high school has gone 
  
Kind regards 

Kelly Taylor 

Dr K Taylor 
Director of Maths 
 


